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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 2:22:01 PM


Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
I am against the proposed rate increase by Enbridge Gas Inc. for natural gas distributuion
scheduled for Jan. 1, 2026. I am on a fixed income and the rate increase will have an impact
on me. Please do not increase the rate for natural gas distribution. Michael Los


Name: Michael Los


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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